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We Learn Together!

And so, we come to the end of yet another half term here at the Wessex Learning Trust, and what a pleasure
it is to be back to a much more normal feeling Christmas term. Although we’re not totally back to business
as usual, it has been wonderful for learners to be able to enjoy some of the traditional Christmas activities in
their classes.

This edition of the newsletter is packed full of activities and achievements from across our schools, and | am
really excited to be able to share everything they’ve been up to with you. The sheer range of stories on
display in this edition are testimony to the quality of education the Trust is so proud to provide: nurturing
the whole child, and encouraging inquisitiveness and a desire to learn.

One particular high point this term has been welcoming Winscombe and Sandford Schools into our Trust at
the start of December. Having worked closely with these two fantastic schools for so long now, it’s wonderful
to finally be able to properly welcome them into our family.

Outside of the day-to-day however, it is worth emphasising that COVID is still here and that we must continue
to work hard to keep each other safe. This means sanitising hands, wearing masks and doing your bi-weekly
Lateral Flow Tests (where applicable). If we do this now, we are hopeful for another normal term in the new
year.

As we approach the Christmas break, | hope you can all look back on what you have achieved so far this year
and look forward to what you have to come in the remaining two-thirds of the year. | am incredibly proud of
everything | see going on in all our schools and | can’t wait to welcome you back for more in January. Stay
safe and have an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas!

Coming Together to Remember

On November 11t learners and staff across our schools stopped to
remember those who have given their lives in conflict. Schools
organised a number of events to give children time to reflect, as well
as learn about remembrance and the sacrifices our forebears made.

At Hugh Sexey, learners discussed the meaning of remembrance and
took part in the work provided by the Commonwealth War Graves
Commission. This saw each tutor group learning about how other
nations remember and examining other days and symbols used.

Axbridge children spent time recognising the importance of
respecting and honouring the sacrifice others have made for their




